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11th November 2022 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Children in Need is on Friday 18th November this year. The school council have had a meeting and they have 
decided that we should have an exciting non-school uniform day to raise some money for this good cause. We 
would like to invite all children to join us in coming to school in their pyjamas for the day. Pudsey Bear clothing 
and accessories, such as ears are allowed to be worn.  
 
As we are cashless, we are unable to take cash donations but we would be grateful if you could send a small 
contribution directly to the Children in Need charity, via the following link.   
 
https://www.bbcchildreninneed.co.uk 
 
Please do not hesitate to ask if you have any further questions, 
 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Mrs E Robinson 
 
(Leader of the school council)  


